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Dear Knights Lacrosse families,
We are excited to announce that our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held in person on Tuesday, November 26, 2024, at the Northeast Sportsplex (NESS) in the Arena Meeting Room (2 floor – end of arena hallway). This is an important event where we will review the past season, discuss future plans, and hold elections for open Board positions.
We encourage anyone interested in supporting our community and the growth of lacrosse to consider joining the Board. It is a rewarding way to make a positive impact and bring fresh perspectives to our Association. Details about the available positions and the nomination process can be found below and on our website.  Please let us know how you would like to get involved by clicking on and completing the following Leadership Team Application Form at Knights Leadership Application Form - 2025
Vacant Positions
· Secretary
· Director of Volunteers/Events

I would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our current Board members who are stepping down this year. Your dedication and hard work have helped shape the success of our organization, and we are incredibly grateful for the time and energy you’ve shared with us.  I want to recognize the almost 20 years you collectively contributed to the Knights and your journeys starting in Tyke and Novice culminating with your players aging out of U17.  I wish you all the very best as you move on to a new chapter.
Positions from Members Stepping Down
· Treasurer – currently held by Kim Croisdale
· Evaluations Director - currently held by Tammy Nelson
· Discipline Director – currently held by Heather Eeles

Additionally, I would like to give special recognition to Melinda Bevis, who stepped down as the Knights President last year.  Melinda led our small but mighty organization for many many years with passion, enthusiasm, patience, and so much knowledge!  Melinda tirelessly continues to contribute and share her invaluable skill set in several impactful and meaningful ways such as through her role as the Executive Director with the Calgary District Lacrosse Association and as the Past President for the Knights, to name a few. 
Please look on our website and watch our social media for updates and reminders about the AGM.  Thank you all for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing many of you on November 26, 2024.
Respectfully,
Tanya Leukefeld
President
Calgary Knights Lacrosse Association
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